
Narembeen CRC Update  
Hello everyone!  

Welcome back! We are getting back into the swing of 

things here at the CRC after a (surprisingly) super busy 

January! We have all returned from our annual holiday 

and will start back with our monthly activities (Seniors 

Movie, Morning Coffee Club and Story Time)  this 

month.2022 is already flying by!  

The first seniors movie of the year is next Monday, 7th 

February at 1.00pm! Join us for an afternoon movie 

and some yummy afternoon tea!  

Next Thursday, 10 February we are hosting a  Business 

After Hours at the CRC with WBN.  Come along for a 

night of networking with other WBN members as well 

as meet the new Wheatbelt Business Network CEO and 

learn about WBN’s new strategic plan for 2022.  

Please RSVP by Tuesday, 8 February. 

Since the Government released the new ServiceWA 

app it has come to our attention that many people are 

having issues setting it up. If you need assistance, we 

are happy to try and help you, but please ensure you 

call us and make a booking!  Please be patient with us 

as it is very new to us also.  

A big thank you to all the helpers that assisted in any 

way at the Australia Day Celebrations last week, your 

help was muchly appreciated and a fantastic morning 

was enjoyed by many! To read the  media release of 

the day please read ‘From the Chief’ in this edition of 

the Fencepost.  

Georgia Atkins  

Administration and Communications Officer 



• Seniors Movie: Monday, 7 February 1.00pm 

• Business After Hours (BAH): Thursday, 10 February 5.30pm 

• Morning Coffee Club: Wednesday, 16 February 10.30am 

• Story Time: Friday, 25 February 10.30am 

• Main Street Festival: Friday, 18 March 4.00pm 

• Triathlon: Saturday, 26 March 3.30pm 
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